
Monday 7th Mentor Monday 

Friday 11th Terry Fox Run

Monday 14th Thanksgiving 

Thursday 17th After school conferences

Friday 18th Early Dismissal 10:53am

Wednesday 23rd Picture Retakes

Thursday 24th Hot lunch 

Friday 25th Pro D Day

Abbotsford Canucks Game

Thursday 31st Costume Parade

Routines are set and we are well on our way to success.  We have
some shorter weeks this month but we are still moving forward
and packing in all the events while keeping the learning at the
forefront. We are so thankful for our space and place that we get
to come and learn and grow everyday.  As Thanksgiving is this
months celebration, we stop and take a moment to enjoy our
family and friends.  

THE BULLDOG 
O C T O B E R  2 0 2 4
6 0 4 - 8 2 3 - 4 4 0 8                P R I N C I P A L - C .  D E B R U Y N

Terry Fox
Our Terry Fox run will be on October 11th this year! We are
trying to reach our school goal of $1500. We have already
reached $1040 through t shirt sales. If we reach $1200 the
school will earn an extra recess. If we reach $1500 we will
stick a mystery person to the wall at assembly! Please bring
in your loonies, toonies and bills to help fight cancer. If you
would like to donate online please visit our school fundraising
link at: https://schools.terryfox.ca/YarrowElementary

https://schools.terryfox.ca/YarrowElementary


We will continue to take t-shirt and hoodie
orders. Order forms are at the office and we
accept cash or cheque. 

Yarrow Swag

 PAC
We had over 20 parents out at our last PAC meeting.  Thank you for an
excellent turn out. It is important that you stay connected and we
appreciate parent involvement.  Our next meeting in on Tuesday October
29th.  We are thankful for all the worik that goes into fund raising and
holding extra events that make our school a great place to learn.  

Picture RETAKE Day 
You should have received a card with a QR code that will enable you to
view your child’s picture. If you do not have your log in code, visit this link:
https://www.mountainwest.ca/support-for-families and fill in the required
information to view your child’s picture. If you are not happy with your
child’s photo, or if they missed picture day, retakes are on October 23. 

Student Conferences
Thursday Oct. 17 from 2pm -5pm we are holding student conferences.
Your child’s teacher will reach out to let you know what how they will be
conducted that day. You will also be receiving an interim report the
week of October the 7th. 
On Oct. 18th dismissal will be at 10:53am and bussing will be running. 

 Attendance
Teachers will be following up on those that miss 5 or more days of
school in a month  and those that are late 5 or more days in the month.
Please see attached Administrative Procedure  319.



Costume Parade
On October 31 at 10:10 we will be having a costume
parade at the front of the school. We ask that students do
not wear masks and costumes are not scary.  There are a
few classes on a field trip but they leave at 10:45. 

Fresh and Fast Cart
This is funded by the government and is access to
healthy options in a stigma and barrier free way. We
ask that students take one item at a time.

Abbotsford Canucks Game - Oct 25
The Abbotsford Canucks have partnered with our school to give
us special rates on tickets as well as the chance to win prizes! We
are selling tickets to the Oct 25 Abbotsford VS San Diego game at
Abbotsford Centre and a portion of the ticket sales will go
towards our school! Visit the link below to purchase tickets!
https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Yarrowcommunity2



October is Canadian Library Month so to celebrate
we will be doing a bookmark contest! Students can
get an entry form at the library. Make sure to follow
the guidelines when creating your bookmark. Be
original, be bold and be careful. Entries need to be
handed in to Mrs. Falk by Thursday, October 31.
Winning bookmarks will be reprinted and used as
bookmarks students can take from the library when
they need one.

We hope everyone is doing a great job reading at
home everyday! Make sure to mark off your Super
Reader sheet for each day you read at least 15
minutes at home. The first day to bring in your 50
nights sheet will be Thursday, October 24. Keep on
reading!

Library News

Super Reader

Canadian Library Month



Inviting any senior from the Yarrow Community to join
us on the first Wednesday of every month from

12:00pm - 1:00pm for a sit down lunch and games with
the students of Yarrow Community School

Lunch will be provided 
At Yarrow Community School 4595 Wilson Raod 

Please RSVP to Yarrow Community School 
604-823-4408








